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SCHOOL HOURS:
08:50—ENTRY BELL
09:00—START OF MORNING
12:00—12:55—LUNCH
1:00—START OF AFTERNOON
3:30—DISMISSAL

ACTING PRINCIPAL 
MME B. HEBERT
HEAD CLERK
MRS. S. HENDRICKSON
LUNCH PROGRAM COORDINATOR 
MS. S. MCGEE

MUNROE DAYCARE: GEORGE V
K & GR 1-6: 
(204) 793-7626

WINNIPEG SCHOOL DIVISION
1577 WALL STREET E.
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA
R3E 2S5

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT:
(204) 789-0452

IMPORTANT DATES
MONDAY, APRIL 7TH: 
SCHOOL REOPENS

THURSDAY, APRIL 10TH: 
STUDENT LED CONFERENCES
3:45 - 7:30 PM

FRIDAY, APRIL 11TH: 
NON-INSTRUCTIONAL DAY -
STUDENT LED CONFERENCES
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

FRIDAY, APRIL 18TH: 
NO SCHOOL - GOOD FRIDAY

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV


With spring break just around the corner, it’s hard
to believe that we’ve just received a fresh snowfall!
Regardless of the weather, I hope everyone enjoys
a well-deserved break to rest and recharge before
we head into the final stretch of the school year.

March has been a month full of activity and
achievement. Our students showcased their
creativity at the Science Fair and demonstrated
their language skills during Concours. Spirit Week
brought out a great deal of energy and
enthusiasm, while our students participating in the
Inner-City Basketball League displayed excellent
sportsmanship. The Art Club continues to inspire
with beautiful student artwork, and the Library
Club engaged students with activities that
promoted a love for reading. We were also proud to
host the North-East Basketball Tournament,
connecting with other schools in a fun and
competitive atmosphere.

Thank you to everyone who made this month such a
success. Wishing you all a restful break, and we’ll
see you back at school on Monday, April 7! 

Warm regards,

Brianne

A Message From Mme Hebert
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We will be practicing our
bus safety in the morning
starting at 9:30 A.M. 
Each class will take a
turn on the bus
practicing rider
expectations and
evacuation procedures.

Bus Ridership
Tuesday, 
April 8th
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Our school will observe
International Day of Pink
on Wednesday, April 9th,
with activities focused on
kindness and good
citizenship. Staff and
students are encouraged
to wear pink in support. 

Pink Day Assembly
Wednesday, 

April 9th



Scholastic Book Fair
Thursday, April 10th 

from 3:45 pm - 8:00 pm
&

Friday, April 11th 
from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm

In the library
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Student Led Conferences
Thursday, April 10th 

from 4:00 pm - 7:30 pm
&

Friday, April 11th 
from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Be sure to book your appointment by April 10  using the link belowth

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/hy6jx
If prompted, use the code hy6jx to book your appointment

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/hy6jx
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Lifetouch will be returning
to the school for spring
photos. They will be here
from 9:30 am to 3:00 pm.

Be sure to bring your
biggest smile and your
favourite outfit!

Spring Photos
Wednesday,

April 16th

The Grade 2/3 classes will be
presenting an assembly on the
truth teaching as taught by
the turtle, and sharing how we
can care for our Earth
together. 

The assembly will be at 10:45
am in the gym.

Truth / Earth Day Assembly
Tuesday,

April 22nd



Welcome Back!

We’re excited to kick off this month with
the start of our Run Club for students in
Grades 4, 5, and 6! To get ready for the
Annual Fit Run races, we’ll be meeting
indoors for now. As the weather gets a
little drier, we’ll move the Run Club
outdoors and will invite all students who
are interested to join in the fun!
Be sure to keep an eye out for more
information about other exciting
activities we’ll be hosting during lunch
hour!

A quick reminder for parents and
guardians: Please send your child 
to school with proper footwear for gym
activities. Boots, sandals, 
and flip-flops aren’t safe for running or
most gym exercises. 
Thanks for helping us keep everyone 
safe and active!

Mr. Melnyk’s Phys-Ed Updates
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Want to get involved with your child's school? Join
parent council today!
Please check the school website for meeting dates and times.

During February’s PC meeting, Nicki was elected as our Fundraising
Coordinator 

Open positions this year:
French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

Current Members:
Ashley Hoffman - Chair 
Jon-Paul Leblanc - Treasurer
Nicki LeBlanc - Fundraising 
Sabrina McGee - Lunch Program Coordinator
Kathy Biegun - Secretary
Bhawna Batra - Central District Advisory

If you are interested in volunteering for Parent Council or for a specific
Parent Council initiative, please contact the Secretary of our Parent
Council by email: egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com

RBC Communities Together Fund
A big thank you to PAC for securing RBC volunteers for both Movie Night
and the November 2024 Book Fair. Thanks to their efforts, the PAC
successfully obtained two grants totaling $3,000. These funds have been
used to enhance our library and third-floor spaces with flexible and
alternative seating, as well as supplement transportation costs for school
outings.

Parent Council
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Monday,
April 28th

@6:30 pm
Please enter by the parking lot
doors and meet in the library.

mailto:%20egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com
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